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Work on the 
Golden Board 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Christmas Fair 
A big thank you to everyone who supported this and to Tracey Steer and her team for all their hard 
work in organising and running it.  They have raised £1900, which is brilliant! 
 

This week 
The children have made their individual Christmas cakes and they will ice them next week.  This has 
been a school Christmas tradition for a very long time! 
All the children enjoyed the pantomime “Dick Whittington” on Tuesday. 
I hope those who came into school for the class 'drop ins' after school found them useful.  We are 
doing these every term now, so do make use of the chance to see your children's work and chat with 
the teachers. 
Our thanks to staff who have been covering during staff absences. 
 

Next week 
The children in Mice and Squirrels class have been working very hard on their Nativity play.  Their 
dress rehearsal to the school is on Tuesday and the performance to parents is on Wednesday at 
2.30pm. 
 

Have a good week   John Gray 

Mice: 
Bella English 
 

Squirrels: 
Sebastian Mason 
& Ray Woollven 

 
Otters:  
Finlay Hales 
& Dora Brown 
 

 

Badgers:  
Logan Reeves 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS  
CRAFTING 

 
 
 

           Club  
Next draw on Friday 

16th December 

 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Love:  

Taisiia K   Elsie B 

    

Respect: 

Lucian J  Edward R 

William B  Archie C  
 

Perseverance:  

Lucian J  May G-K 

Barney L  Silvia R 

Zakir R  Sebastian M 

CHRISTMAS DISCO 
- next Friday  

Housepoints 

Red 1169 Yellow 1455 

Green 803 Blue 834 

Forest school for the 
remainder of the 

term 
8.12.22 Mice Y 2 Y 6 

15.12.22 No Forest school 

See page 3 for details of the 
local Advent service on Sunday. 

Thursday 8th December will be the last football club 
until the spring. 

Christmas  
Fair  2022 

Thank you 
for your 
support 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  



St Peter and St Paul 

Upper Hardres 

 
 

 

Advent Service 

Sunday 4th  

December 

at 11am 

 

All welcome 

 
 


